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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

 
 

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY 

 

TOWN OF EATONIA NEWS 
 

Tax Prepayments 
The town is offering discounts for prepayment 
of 2013 taxes.  The amount calculated for the 

prepayment of 2013 taxes is based on your 
2012 tax levy. 

 

The following discounts will be applied to any 
tax payments made during that month: 

February – 5% 
March – 4% 
April – 3% 
May – 2% 
June – 1% 

 

Once the taxes are levied, in April or May, tax 
notices will be sent out indicating if there is a 
balance owing or a credit.  Please be sure to 
check this tax notice to ensure that you have no 
taxes left owing due to an increase in your 2012 
tax levy. 

 

A 1% tax penalty will be applied on the first of 
every month from February to June on all 
outstanding tax arrears.  From July to 
December, a 1% penalty will be applied on the 
first of every month to all outstanding current 
taxes.  A 10% penalty will be applied on January 
1 to all outstanding taxes. 

 

Take advantage of the discounts offered and pay 
your taxes early in the year. 

 

** Just A Reminder that if a town employee is 

called out after hours it is a minimum 3 hours call 

out at the Town’s custom work rates.** 
 
 

 

 

Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each 

month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca
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TOWN OF EATONIA NEWS CONT’D 
 

 

SUMMER STUDENTS REQUIRED 
 

The Town of Eatonia requires two summer 
students to work in the Public Works 

Department to cut grass, tend to flowers 
and trees, pick garbage and other 

miscellaneous duties. 
The positions are to start around the 

beginning of May, 2013 and  
the beginning of July,2013. 

 

For more information on this position, 
Contact the town office at 967-2251 

 

Applications can be sent to: 
Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
Fax to 967-2267 

Email to eatonia@yourlink.ca 
 

Applications must be received at the town 
office by 5:00 p.m. April 8th, 2013. 

 
 

Business Licenses for 2013 
Any business that is operating within the Town 
of Eatonia is required to purchase a business 
license prior to conducting business. For 
example: home based business, out of town 
contractors/ trades people, transient traders, 
direct traders, etc. Failure to purchase a license 
prior to conducting business may result in a fine 
as per the General Penalties Bylaw. Business 
licenses must be renewed annually. Home based 
businesses are also required to obtain a 
Development Permit first. 

 
 
 

Interior Renovations 
A development permit is required if you are 
doing any structural changes to the interior of 
your home.  Such as moving or adding a wall or 
building a bedroom in the basement. 
Stop by the town office for more information.  
 

Cat and Dog Licenses for 2013 
Any cat or dog living in the Town of 

Eatonia requires a license. These licenses must 
be renewed annually.  Remember, if your pet is 
lost or even hurt, and is wearing their license, 
contacting its owner is simply a phone call away! 
If we don’t know who the owner is, it makes it 
very difficult to handle the situation your pet is 
in. For example, we can’t always approve 
medical attention if required. Please note even if 
your pet(s) never go outside – they are still 
required to have a license.   
  
Annual licensing fee for Cat and Dog are as follows: 
Spayed or Neutered Cat and Dog License - $10.00 

Cat and Dog, not spayed or neutered - $15.00 
Failure to License your Cat or Dog - $50.00 plus the 

Cost of the License for the 1st Offence. 
If you have not already licensed your Cat or Dog, 

please stop by the Town Office and do so … 
Deadline for payments was February 1st, 2013. 

 

Notification To Consumers 
In accordance with Section 44 of the Water 

Regulations, 2002, the Town hereby notifies 
consumers that the information on the quality of 
water supplied to the residents and compliance to 
sample submission requirements is available for 
viewing at the Town Office during regular office 
hours or can be viewed on the Town’s Webpage. 

 

Pam Wake – Bylaw Enforcement Officer 
Please contact her with your concerns 

306-460-8908. If Pam does not answer, please leave 
a message and she will get back to you as soon as 

possible. 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING 
JANUARY NEWS 

 
 

January has come and gone very quickly this 

year. This month has been very trying for both 

staff and residents of EOL. We were “Under 

Restrictions” for one week due to a 

Respiratory Outbreak. The residents were 

confined to their rooms, and staff had to take 

many extra precautions during this time. A 

huge thank you to all for the wonderful job you 

did! The situation was under control very 

quickly due to your diligence and hard work! To 

prevent this from happening again, we ask that 

if you plan on visiting at EOL, please make sure 

you are healthy.  Postpone your visit if you are 

not feeling well.  Use the hand sanitizers that 

are set out throughout the building, and as the 

Public Health Inspector told us: “Handwashing 

is the Gold Standard for prevention of any 

sort of outbreak, so WASH YOUR HANDS, 

WASH YOUR HANDS!!” 
 

Unfortunately, due to the Restrictions, the 

Christmas Party hosted by the Eatonia Health 

Care Auxiliary and EOL Board of Directors had 

to be cancelled. Hopefully, we can plan a get 

together in the Spring!   
 

We enjoyed our usual activities of Morning 

Exercises and Workbee, Baking, Bingo and 

games of the Wii, Guess the Word and Balloon 

Badminton.  Marie Smith was also here to do 

crafts with the residents that were feeling up 

to it. Thank you, Marie! Thank you also to 

Evelyn Hoffman for volunteering with Bingo 

and with Crafts. Your help is greatly 

appreciated! Also thank you to the Eaton 

School Volunteers for coming this month. It is 

always nice to see you here. 

 If anyone would like to volunteer their time to 

help out with an activity, serve afternoon or 

evening lunches or just come for a visit, please 

call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447. 
 

Happy Birthday goes out to A.C. Steiert…he is 

95 this year. A lovely party was hosted by the 

Lutheran Church Women. We were entertained 

by Laura Hayes…always a favorite! Thank you 

to all! 
 

Thank you to all the men and women who 

provide the church services at Eatonia Oasis 

Living. As has been mentioned before, fulfilling 

the residents’ spiritual needs is an important 

part of their care. Sometimes attendance at 

the services may not be big in number, but it 

means a lot to the ones that are there. Our 

services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 

and Mass on Thursday evening at 7:00.  You 

are welcome to attend. 
 

Our condolences go out to the family of Ken 

Bennett, who passed away on January 13. At 

this time, we have 21 residents living at EOL.   
 

The kitchen staff has a request…Is there 

anyone who has a heavy duty waffle maker that 

they are not using? Ours has quit on us, and we 

miss it! If you have one that you would like to 

donate or to sell, please contact us at 967-

2447.   
 

Finally, a BIG thank you goes out to everyone 

who has made a donation of any kind to Eatonia 

Oasis Living.  Your generosity is appreciated by 

all the staff and residents of EOL. Thank you 

so much! 

KEEP WARM!! 
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February Rec News 

 
Watch for hockey games in February as teams 
start their SHA Provincials and League Playoffs. 
 

Congratulations to all our hockey teams on a 
very successful Minor Hockey Weekend.  
Thanks to all our sponsors:  Millennium Land 
Ltd., Prairie Centre Credit Union, Somerville 
Farms Ltd., 4Hire Welding Ltd., Hard Rock 
Excavating Ltd., Eatonia Agencies Ltd., Eatonia 
Minor Hockey, Eatonia Recreation Board & the 
Arena Kitchen Committee.  And a huge thanks 
to all the volunteers, coaches, players, fans, 
parents and officials.  THANKS! 
  

3 on 3 Rec Hockey Tournament 
March 15,16 & 17 
Registration- $25/player.  Deadline is March 1. 
Limited space available so register early to 
guarantee your spot. (Spot will not be 
guaranteed without payment).  Contact Nicole 
at the Rec Office for more info or to register. 
967-2557 (office) 460-7130 (cell-call or text) or 
email at eatoniarec@yourlink.ca   
Admission: Silver collection 
Progressive 50/50 
Friday March 15 
*Pub Night starting at 5pm in the Arena Kitchen 
Lobby 
*Team Draft and Calcutta (approx. 8pm) 
Saturday March 16 
*Games begin at 10am 
*Beer Gardens and Concession 
*Pasta Supper at the Arena 
Sunday March 17 
*Finals begin at 11am 
*Beer Gardens and Concession 
 
 
 

Funspiel: March 22, 23,& 24--Last year’s funspiel 
was such a huge success and so much fun we 
are going to try it again.  Watch for posters and 
more info to come.   
 

Comedy Night & Auction Fundraiser:   
Mark your calendars for April 13.  Watch for 
posters. 
  
Swimming Pool:   
We are now accepting applications for lifeguard 
positions at the Eatonia Swimming Pool.   
Please submit resume with a copy of your 
qualifications by March 15.  Resumes can be 
dropped off at the rec office, emailed, faxed or 
mailed. If you have questions about 
lifeguarding requirements, courses, etc. 
 Please call the Rec Office at 967-2557. 
 

Just a reminder to anyone wanting to Lifeguard 
at the pool this summer now is a good time to 
look into training courses or recertification.  
Some upcoming courses are listed on the 
Lifesaving Society website at 
www.lifesavingsociety.sk.ca  
If you have questions about lifeguarding 
requirements, courses, etc.  
Please call the Rec Office at 967-2557. 
 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant: 
Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan 
Lotteries products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 
6/49, and Scratch & Win are placed in the 
Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants 
from this fund are used to support more than 
12,000 sport, culture, recreation and community 
groups in the province.  Community groups in 
Eatonia receive funding from the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Grant Program. 
 

Eatonia Recreation Office 
Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 
Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 
Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 

mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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CLASSIFIEDS & THANK YOU’S 

 
Thank you to the Eatonia and Kindersley Fire 

Departments, EMT Services, Community of 

Eatonia and surrounding area for coming to our 

aid and supporting us during our house fire 

Christmas Day. Your expertise, kindness and 

generosity were all so very much appreciated. 

Also the continuous displays of heartfelt caring 

and compassion have been comforting. We 

cannot thank you enough.  
 

Betty, Dennis, Jordan, and Monika Bzdel   

We are looking for someone to organise and 

run Vaction Bible School for Summer 2013.  

This is an opportunity to work with people off 

all denominations to help with the children of 

this community grow in their Christian Faith.  

A well planned curriculum will be provided. 

Please Contact Brenda Simon  

at the United Church 967-2255 

 

WORKER’S NEEDED 

The Community Hall Committee is looking 

for 5 students to help wipe down the 

chairs in the hall. The chair cleaning is 

tentatively happening during the Easter 

break. Wages are $10 per hour.  

Please call Shannon Lothammer  

@ 967-2340 if interested. 

R.M. of Chesterfield #261 

 

GENERAL LABOURERS 

Municipality requires utility person 

for general duties, good wages and 

benefits; community of 500 has 

K-12 school, other amenities; 

30 minutes to Kindersley. 

Inquiries 

Foreman | 306-463-7043 

Send applications to: 

R.M. of Chesterfield No. 261, 

P.O. Box 70, Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Fax: 306-967-2424 or 

Email: rm261@sasktel.net 
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Eatonia Agencies 
will be closed on  

Friday, March 22, 2013.   
Sorry for any inconvenience! 

If you have an emergency 

you can reach Deb at 

(306)460-6761. 
 

 
 

EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

 

TELEMIRACLE 
 

I will accept beverage containers 
to recycle for Telemiracle. 

Contact Margaret Larock 
at 967-2372 

 

 

 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

I would like to thank everyone who 

supported me for the 11th Annual 

Rockathon for Telemiracle held in 
Kindersley Jan 25 &26, 2013. 57 girls 

participated this year with 4 of us 

from Eaton School. We had a blast 
rocking in our rocking chairs, playing 

games, learning to knit, painting our 

nails, watching movies and of course 
touring through the haunted hallways 

of Westberry School!As a group we 

raised a grand total of $14,414.00! 

Danielle Townsend 

 

Michael & Jacqui Wong (Jacqui Specht) 
married on January 26, 2013 and  
would like to thank everyone who 

contributed to the community gift through 
the Eatonia Coop Grocery Store and 

Bredy’s Country Store. Your generosity and 
kindness are very much appreciated. 

Thank You, 
Jacqui & Mike 
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The Eatonia Park Committee Presents 

        Valentine’s Lob & Bob    
Thursday February 14th, 2013 

 

Please join us at the Eatonia Community Hall 

For a Valentine’s Dinner & Stay to Watch a Movie 
 

Cocktails: 6:00pm 
 

Dinner of Lobster Tails & Steak Kabobs: 7:00pm 
 

Raffle Draws to Follow 
 

Movie: The Proposal with Sandra Bullock: 8:30pm 
 

 

 
 

               Musical Entertainment         Movie & Music  

                        by Ryan & Melissa Hynd         Sponsored by 

                                              
    

Advance Tickets Only $30 
Available at:        
Eatonia Agencies        
Town of Eatonia Office 
Veronica’s Sewing Supplies (Kindersley) 
Stueck Pharmacy (Leader) 
 

All Proceeds Go Towards Rejuvenating the Park Beside the Pool 
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